
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
1918 Grove Street
Oakland, California 94612

Our proposed letter agreement with respect to establishing headquarters
for Relief Service Operators in San Francisco District, date~ February 6, 1968,
is hereby withdrawn.

As a result of our discussion of March 5, 1968, Company proposes to
amend the letter agreement dated October 3, 1967 by addition of the following:

D' The three Relief Service Operators normally scheduled to
work from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM may be required to report to
work at either the Mission Street office or 18th and
Shotwell Street Streets."

Should adequ.~e.r.8e facilities become available at the business
office location, we will be prepared to discuss the foregoing addition to the
October 3 letter agreement again.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to Company.

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

By ~ % ~J..":1C::'
Ma8"f Indust'mons

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

By ~rr.~Bu~er~


